
    

November 22, 2021 
Zulekha Inayat 
La Central Manager II LLC 
La Central II Owner LLC 
767 Third Avenue, 33rd Floor 
New York, NY 10017 

RE: La Central Phase II 
Site No. C203143 
New York, New York  
Pre-Design Investigation Work Plan 
Approval Letter 
 

Dear Zulehka Inayat: 
 
 The New York State Department of Environmental Conservation (DEC) has 
reviewed and approved the Pre-Design Investigation Work Plan (PDIWP) November 22, 
2021 for the site C203143 La Central Phase II. 
 
Please submit a final draft of the PDIWP, which meets all DEC accessibility 
requirements, to the DEC and the document repositories within 5 days of receipt of this 
letter. If you have any questions about the PDIWP, contact me at 
meghan.medwid@dec.ny.gov or 518-402-8610. 
 

Sincerely, 

Meghan Medwid 
Project Manager 
Bureau B, Section D 

ec:      G. Burke – NYSDEC  
J. O’Connell – NYSDEC  
H. Dudek – NYDEC  
K. McCarthy – NYSDEC  
S. McLaughlin – NYSDOH 
M. Doroski – NYSDOH 
J. Robinson – NYSDOH 
A. Schwendt – AKRF, Inc. 
A. Sharma – AKRF, Inc. 
L. Shaw – Knauf Shaw LLP 
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